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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 MDIA - Women in Film      A. Harrison Shidler & K. Tripp Caldwell 
 
v Program Deactivation: On May 7th, CCC approved the deactivation of the Certificates of Achievement in 

Traditional Photography and Digital Photography, effective 2019-20. The AA degree and Certificate of 
Achievement in Photography will continue to be offered. 

 
v Auto-Informing Students for Degrees and Certificates: At the May 7th meeting, CCC approved a 

resolution supporting the implementation of a local process to automatically inform students who have 
completed (or will soon complete) the requirements for a degree or certificate. The resolution may be found 
on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. 

 
v Honors Course Prerequisite: At the May 7th meeting, guests from the Honors Institute and Equity 

departments engaged in discussion with CCC regarding the prerequisite currently listed on all Foothill 
honors courses that limits enrollment to students who are Honors Institute participants. The Equity & 
Education Committee recently approved the removal of this prerequisite from all honors courses, and CCC 
considered the possible effects, benefits, and challenges of its removal. This conversation is ongoing and 
concerns many groups across campus; please contact Debbie Lee and Voltaire Villanueva at the Honors 
Institute with any questions or to provide feedback. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 21st: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2020-21 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2020-21 catalog 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html

